
November 2019 Executive Meeting 

November 12, 2019 at Big Red Keno 

Members attending: Jim McNeil, Steve Anderson, Margaret Otley, Lydell Otley, Steve Lewis, Gary 

Weyers, Doug Weber 

Guests attending: Bob Moberly, Donna Lewis, Gary Willey 

The meeting was called to order at 7pm by President Steve Lewis. 

Vice president Jim McNeil gave his report.  Jim said the November general meeting will be November 

20th at the American Legion in Denton. The December executive meeting will be December 10th at Big 

Red Keno. The December general meeting will be moved up a week due to Christmas.  It will be 

December 18th at HyVee on North 84th. Gary Willey will send an email alert to remind members about 

the date change.  A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the vice president’s report. 

Bob Moberly reported on scholarships. He said he has received 5 applications. The deadline is 

November 15th. He will do a spreadsheet and have at the general meeting.   The auto auction funded 2 

scholarships and the cone races funded one scholarship.  

Margaret Otley gave the secretary’s report. She asked if everyone had received the minutes from the 

previous month and if there were any changes or additions. There were none. A motion was made, 

seconded and approved to accept the minutes and the secretary’s report. 

Steve Anderson gave the treasurer’s report.  He reported income for the month was $3,000 and 

expenses for the month were $38.34. A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the 

treasurer’s report. 

Coordinator Gary Weyers gave his report. Gary said the swap meet will be in March and volunteers are 

needed for that. A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the coordinator’s report.  

New Business:  Donations, suggestions for donations were Aidan’s Animals,  Pleasant Dale VFW.  Will be 

discussed at the November general meeting and decision made at the December executive meeting.  

Lydell suggested that scholarships be determined before donations.  

Bob Moberly had suggestions to encourage new members and also more Rebel activities.  He suggested 

updating the membership form, do more activities that promote fun and fellowship, have volunteers for 

each month to promote the Rebels and for members to invite guests.  Gary Willey said he has designed 

a new brochure for the Rebel’s. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, Secretary 


